
I agree with the comment letter submitted by the Christian Legal Society.   

 

The proposed rule is incredibly broad  with the language "related to the practice of law" and with 

the deletion of "prejudicial to the administration of justice" from the comment.    

 

  

--  
~Bobby Jack Rushing 
TX Bar No. 24062981 
  
The Rushing Law Firm, PLLC 
808 London 
Castroville, Texas 78009 
 


